
Motions 

 

 

The following Motion was submitted by Councillor Tim Carroll:- 

 

That this Council acknowledges; 

 

a) That Global warming and finite resources are issues that affect us all. 

 

b) That a reduction in our Carbon footprint must be an achievable aim 

 

c) That a minimisation of energy bills for our residents is a high priority 

 

d) To facilitate the opportunity of easier switching between power providers through the 

provision of strictly impartial advice is an important element to the residents of SSDC. 

 

e) That to continue to follow an ethical policy as far as Carbon reduction as already 

illustrated by the Council’s expanding use of PV arrays on Council buildings 

 

To further these aims, Council resolves that; 

 

In principle, it supports the initiative to further explore the potential benefits of a local 

Community Energy Company within the area of South Somerset. 

  

 

 


